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HOPE VILLAGE SHOPS

Following the October meeting and the meeting of the hospital forum an email was sent to Urban Vision and Salford Royal Hospital Trust concerning a  number of issues around the Hope Village shops.

Urban Vision have replied.  At the time of writing, the Hospital Trust have not.  UV’s responses are below:

Damage to planted beds

I have recently visited the site and noticed that there are a small number of plants missing adjacent to the footway, although there appears to be little damage to the bed. I understand from the engineer supervising the works that some ducts were stored by one of the utility companies on the edge of one of the beds and they were asked to remove these. It would be difficult to apportion blame for this and some plants may have been taken by others. However, I will discuss with the contractor whether there is any possibility of providing a few plants to the Community Committee to replace those that are missing.

Impact on trade at four shops of closing the lay-by before the alternative car park is open

There was never a requirement in this contract for the car park to be provided in advance of the completion of the contract. 
Initially, the post graduate building in the area where the car park is located  was not due to be demolished until a much later date and it was proposed that our contractor would then return to site at a later date to construct this car park. In order to avoid additional costs the Trust decided to demolish this building earlier to enable the car park to be constructed as part of the main contract, as a result the car park will be available around the end of February on completion of the contact which is earlier than originally programmed.

In addition, due to the limited space available, this area was identified for the contractors working area and compound once the building was demolished.

Landscaping alongside Captain Cod

Any landscape proposals in this area are outside the scope of this contract and should be addressed by the trust.

Soft landscaping

There are no proposals to incorporate any soft landscaping into the footway outside the shops as part of this contract and it would not be appropriate to include this as part of a scheme that has been funded as  of  a Section 278 agreement by the hospital trust. 

